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Confidence in our election system is at an all time low. Ballot counters throw out 

ballots if they disagree with them. Hundreds of votes every election are received from 

persons who are deceased. Ballot watchers are pushed out of the counting rooms. 

All votes need to be submitted before election day so there is no chance of cheating 

and fraud in the 7 days after election. There is too much time to meddle if people are 

not happy with the results. I am even a mom and I am willing to go to the office for in 

person voting because I think it is so critical to our future. You have to show ID for so 

many things so why not for something as important as elections? Everyone these 

days has some kind of ID. Ask people around you if they do. 


